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Comments: I am extremely concerned about efforts to log the Telephone Gap in project #60192. Our public

forests need to be left wild, with no commercial logging allowed. Vermont's Green Mountain and New

Hampshire's White Mountain Forests are important places for carbon sequestration, biodiversity, our water cycles

and clean air. Millions of people visit the areas precisely for these mountain refuges and the public wants them to

remain in their pure and natural state for many, many, many economic, social, recreational, ecological, weather

related, climate related reasons. Please stop all efforts to commercially log these areas.


